St. Albert the Great School

A 104 W. Dorothy Lane Kettering, OH 45429
937-293-9452 www.stag-school.com

STALBERT

THE GREAT

January 20, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Thank you for considering St. Albert the Great School for your child(ren)’s education! Our
Catholic faith is the basis for the moral formation of our students and we welcome the
opportunity to affirm the God-given dignity of each student regardless of their fajth
background. We draw students from six different area school districts with a wide variety of
faith, cultural and economic backgrounds. St. Albert is proud to be one of the only schools to
offer a specialized autism program and a Gold-star rated Preschool.

Enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year has begun. Please fill out the attached registration
form and return it to the school office as soon as possible to schedule admission testing.
Enrollment is not complete and admission is dependent upon the results of testing and /or
shadowing (for middle schoolers). Our enrollment period closes on July 1, 2025.

Tuition for the 2025-2026 school year for K-8 remains at $6,500 per student. Each family will
receive a $344.00 StAG discount, so total tuition due per student is $6,166.00. There are several
options for families to receive tujtion assistance. Families can apply for the Ohio EdChoice
Scholarships with awards ranging from $61.66 to $6,166 per student. Families can also apply for
Catholic Education Foundation (CEF) Grants and/ or limited scholarships through St. Albert the
Great Parish. Both the CEF grants and parish scholarships can be applied for through the
FACTS Tuition Management system. Families must apply for EdChoice first in order tg be
considered for parish scholarships. The deadline to apply for CEF and parish scholarships is
February 24, 2025. Families who are awarded the CEF or parish scholarships will be notified
before the end of the current school year. -

The registration fee (non-refundable) is $150.00 and is due with the registration paperwork.
This year we are adding a $200 technology fee per family which is due by 6/1/25. This fee will
allow us to refresh our chromebooks and other technology on a consistent schedule to ensure
our students have reliable, up-to-date technology to assist their education.

All new families will be invited to create an online account with FACTS Tuition Management
System and enroll in AatoPay for incidental billing. This will require families to provide a
payment method (either bank account or credit card) to FACTS. Your enrollment will not be



complete or guaranteed uniil this step is done. If you have questions or concerns about this
you may contact Ann McManus in the Business Office at (937) 293-1191 to discuss.

Again we thank you for your interest in St. Albert the Great School. We are proud of our
~ community and look forward to welcoming you in the upcoming school year. If you have any
questions, please feel free to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

oY1 C: ,ﬁ} H ol h%
Nancy Hankey
Principal

Be sure to return the completed Registration Form and the Annual Tuition and Fee
Commitment Form as soon as possible to schedule testing and / or shadowing and secure a spot
at our school.

Tuitdon Assistance Resources:

Ohio EdChoice Scholarships: www.education.ohio.gov/edchoice

Catholic Education Foundation Grants: hitn:/ /catholichestchoice.org/k-8-tuition-information

To apply for CEF or parish grants: www.onlinefactsmgt.com/signin



